
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
9th November 2023 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carers of Year 6 children,   
 

High Adventure 
 

We are delighted to see lots of children have signed up to our High Adventure 
residential for Summer 2024. 
 

The trip will be taking place from Monday 8th - Wednesday 10th July 2024. 
 

If you haven’t yet signed up, please do so using the google form: 
 

https://forms.gle/kB4tCUHuWZzUZeUg6  
 

We need to confirm numbers and send a deposit by the end of November. To secure 
your child’s, place please pay a £50 deposit via ParentPay. 
 

The PTA has very generously offered to pay for the transport for the trip, which 
means that the total cost per child will be £260. A further three instalments of £70 
per month will be required at the end of February, March and April (or if you prefer 
you can pay in full or smaller chunks).  
 

The cost includes activities run by specialist instructors, food and accommodation. 
There will be additional support for children in receipt of free school meals. 
 

If you have any worries about the cost or any other questions or concerns you are 
very welcome to speak to myself or the school office confidentially.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Ben Rogers 
Year 6 Lead 
b.rogers@ebor.academy 
 

https://forms.gle/kB4tCUHuWZzUZeUg6

